November 19, 2021

Brandon M. Lecrone, P.E. Supervising Structural Engineer Engineering Division, Structures Section City Hall 801 Plum Street Room 415 Cincinnati, Ohio 45202

Dear Brandon:

At the CUFNA board meeting of November 2, 2021, you gave a presentation concerning options for treatment of the Brighton Bridge, which is currently in a state of disrepair. Having discussed the four options presented to us, the board voted to support option #2, the replacement allowing for continued pedestrian and vehicular traffic.

Thank you for considering our input on this matter.

hij Kussurca

Chip Kussmaul